
To: FDU Students 

From: Uchenna Baker, Ph.D., Vice President for Student Affairs and Dean of Students 

Dear Students, 

Welcome to all new and returning students to the fall 2022 semester at Fairleigh Dickinson 

University! 

Attached please find important resources from the Student Counseling and Psychological 

Services Offices. Please also see below links to Fairleigh Dickinson University’s Title IX  Policy 

on Prohibited Discrimination, Harassment and Related Misconduct,  The Family Educational 

Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA) and The Clery Act. Please take the time to read the 

attached information and review the links below as they are all very important.  If you have any 

questions regarding the information contained in this email, please contact our office at  

studentaffairs@fdu.edu or 973-443-8935. 

Title IX Sexual Harassment Policy and Procedures 

https://www.fdu.edu/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/200813-title-ix-policy.pdf 

Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 

https://www.fdu.edu/about/university-leadership-offices/office-of-enrollment-

services/records-procedures-and-services/student-privacy-rights-and-ferpa/ 

The Clery Act 

https://www.fdu.edu/campuses/clery-act-campus-statistics/ 

The Division of Student Affairs and I wish you a productive semester. 
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